
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
FILED BY SEDAR 
 
November 14, 2018 
 
 
British Columbia Securities Commission 
 
 
Dear Sirs/Mesdames:  
 
 
RE:  Planet 13 Holdings Inc. (the “Corporation”) 
 
 
By the filing of this letter, the British Columbia Securities Commission has been added 
as a recipient jurisdiction to this SEDAR project. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
(signed) David Gardos 
 


